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WORKSHOP NOTICE 
 

 

 

All the student of IIIrd Semester are hereby informed that institute has organize a 

one day workshop on “Java Programming”** conducted by IIT Bombay on   

15th Oct 2014 from 2:30 pm - 3:45 pm.  

 

**Attendance is mandatory. 

 

For further information you may contact the undersigned. 

 
 
  

Sushma Bahuguna              Dr. Ravish Saggar 
(Coordinator Seminars / Workshops)            (Dean Academics) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

CC to 

1. Director, for your kind information. 

2. Dean Academics. 

3. All Notice Boards.  

4. Office copy for notice to be uploaded on Institute's website. 

 


